
PRI Newsletter #38 – Exciting Announcements

1. Mark Renneson

Pickleball Regina is very pleased to announce that internationally renowned pickleball coach, 
Mark Renneson of Third Shot Sports will return to Regina for two days of group pickleball 
clinics for intermediate players.  

Dates:  September 16 and 17

For more Information and to Register:  https://www.thirdshotpickleball.com/clinics/regina-sk

2. Pickleball Regina Fall Programs

The Sign Up Genius invitation has been issued.  Click here.

Due to the limited number of spots available, you may register for a maximum of two separate 
sessions in a term.  E.g. you may sign up for the Monday evening Open Play at Laval and 
Saturday Open Play at the Regina Christian School.  Also, the people who have volunteered 
with Pickleball Regina programs in 2019 will be given first chance to sign up.  Three days 
after registration has been offered to the volunteer group, registration will be opened to all 
Pickleball Regina members.

Payment instructions will be included with the Sign Up Genius invitation and payment will be 
required via debit or credit card to secure your spot(s).  

Note - Participation in 3.0+ and 3.5+ Rated sessions will be restricted to individuals with Club 
or Tournament skill ratings at the relevant level.  

3. Tournaments

Paddles on the Prairie – Beverley Butt Memorial Tournament, Aug. 24 & 25
o Is just two weeks away.
o We could use a few more volunteers.  If you can help out for even part of the 

day, please pitch in.  The SignUp to indicate your availablity to volunteer is 
found by clicking here.
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4. Pickleball Regina Summer Programs

The registration fees for PRI summer programs have been reduced to recognize that we are 
more than half way through the summer.  The outdoor programs will run at least until the end 
of September.  Longer if the weather is good.

SZRB/PRI Lakeview program (ages 55+)  is reduced to $30.  Complete the paper registration 
form found here.  

Wednesday Evening program at Lakeview is reduced to $20

Friday   Night Lights at Lakeview (rated 3.5+ players) is reduced to $20

Tuesday and Thursday programs at Evraz (indoors) are reduced to $35

 
5. Annual General Meeting

Reminder – Pickleball Regina’s Annual General Meeting will be held:

Friday, October 18
6:30 p.m. 
City of Regina Fieldhouse, Classroom #1

Please plan to attend to hear a recap of our exciting second year of existence and plans 
for the next year, to vote on amendments to the club bylaws, to elect your new Board of
Directors and to socialize with friends over light refreshments.

We will recommend the addition of two more Directors at Large to the Board of 
Directors and are seeking at least one more nominee.  If you wish to indicate interest, 
or suggest the name of another member for consideration, please submit your  
Expression of Interest, along with a short bio, to Noreen Hetherington 
at pickleballregina@yahoo.com.

Nominations to stand for election to the Board close on  
Tuesday, September 3, 2019.  Nominations will not be accepted from the floor

at the AGM.

Enjoy the fantastic summer weather!!!
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